
Problematic Substance Misuse – Spiking 
 

It has come to our attention that your drink was spiked (Insert summary of 

disclosure), I would like to reassure you that you have a range of options and 

support services are available for you.  

We understand that this can be a very difficult time, so I have referred you to 

DAI adviser for follow up support. They will contact you directly to identify any 

support that we can put in place to help you feel safe. 

You may also wish to look at LSU campaigns relating to drink spiking or access 

medical help from the GP. 

If you are experiencing difficulties with your mental health following this 

incident, you can find support on our online reporting tool website.  

Kind regards 

 

https://www.lboro.ac.uk/internal/online-reporting/reporting-for-myself/loughborough-student/mental-health-and-wellbeing/

